
 

       February 2025                                                                                                                

Calendar 
 

February  4 

• Planning and Zoning Meeting—6 PM 

February 11 

• Coffee with the Mayor—8 AM 

• Finance Long Range Planning 
Meeting—6 PM 

• City Council Meeting—7 PM 

February 14 

• Last Day Candidate Applications are 
Accepted—Deadline is 5 PM 

February  17 

• President’s Day—City Hall will be 
Closed 

February  21 

• Carter Blood Drive—9AM to 2PM 

For the latest news, sign-up to 
receive email and/or text 

notifications from the city at: 

http://cityofwestworth.com/
manage-notifications 

January Blood Drive 

The city will be hosting blood drive at City Hall on Friday, February 
21, 2025 from 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM. All donors will receive a long 
sleeve hooded jacket, as well as  a $20 e-gift card that can be 
used at Target, Lowes, Starbucks, or Amazon! 

 

If possible, they will accommodate walk-ins, but 
scheduling an appointment in advance is HIGHLY 
encouraged. To schedule, follow this link: https://
w w w.g r e a tp a r t n e r s . o r g /d o no r / s c he du l es /
drive_schedule/159023 or scan the QR Code: 

 

 

 

For questions, contact Crystal Dozier at 817-710-2503 or 
cdozier@cityofwestworth.com  

2025 General Election, May 3, 2025 

The City will hold a General Election on Saturday, May 3, 2025 for 
Mayor and Council Places 1 and 5. Applications are available on 
the City website at www.cityofwestworth.com/election-information 
or in the City Secretary’s office. 
 

The first day applications can be accepted is Wednesday, January 
15. The filing deadline for candidates is on Friday, February 14 
by 5:00 PM.  
 

Contact Crystal Dozier for further information at 817-710-2503 or 
cdozier@cityofwestworth.com  
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The Annual Spring Clean-Up will be held on 
Saturday, April 5th. This year we will have 
document shredding services from 12 PM  - 2 PM. 

Sewer Rate Averaging 

REMINDER: On this month’s bill, you will likely 
notice a change to your sewer rate. This new rate 
will remain in effect for one year. Here are some 
answers to some FAQs we get each year when 
we run this process: 
• Why do we need to do sewer averaging?  
• This process is in line with industry standards. 

Only incoming water can be metered by the 
system, so the city must rely on averaging 
your water consumption from the December—
February billing cycles in order to assess 
sewer (outgoing water) fees.  

• Why is sewer charged at a higher rate than 
water?  

• Due to the cost associated with processing 
waste water to make it clean  

• Why are the winter months used for the 
averaging process? • 

•  Because irrigation systems are least in use, 
meaning the incoming metering during this 
time is the most accurate estimation of water 
that is actually being returned to the sewer 
system.  

• What if I moved in during the averaging 
period? Do you use the prior resident’s 
usage in my average?  

• No. Accounts started during the averaging 
period will retain the calculated citywide 
average that was applied to their account 
when it was opened. Any new account opened 
after the averaging period will have the new 
city-wide average applied to their account.  

 

Street Sweeping 
Street sweeping starts at 9AM as follows: 
• 02/17/25 – odd side of city street 
• 02/18/25 – trash pick up day, no street 

sweeping 
• 02/19/25 – even side of city streets 
• 02/20/25 – alleyway 


